
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 February 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
Online Safety Week – 7 February 2022 
 
Next week we will be joining schools and youth organisations across the UK for Safer Internet Day 
2022, which is on 8 February.  The theme for this year’s Safer Internet Day is “All fun and games? 
Exploring respect and relationships online.” Students will be exploring how they can interact with 
others online safely whilst using technology in a positive way.  
 
As part of online safety week, all Year 7 students will be having an online safety presentation by 
Kent Police at the following times: 
 

• Tonbridge campus: Monday 7 February - Period 5 

• Sevenoaks campus: Thursday 10 February - Period 5   

We are hoping to be able to run further online safety sessions later in the year for other year groups, 
as well as for parents and carers.  
 
During Online Safety Week, all year groups will also take part in online safety activities during form 
time and PSHCE sessions.  
 
Please see attached the latest Parent and Carer Online Safety Bulletin, which contains further 
information about how you can support your child in using technology safely and responsibly at 
home. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr C. Love 
Assistant Headteacher 


